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Environmental issues have attracted great attention with
the pursuit of high quality of life, and the effective
removal of environmental pollutants is a great challenge
today. This includes two topics: one is to remove the
pollutants produced post-treatment, and the other is to
synthesize chemicals by a green route, avoiding
producing pollutants in the process. Catalytic
technology is an effective way to solve environmental
problems, which can facilitate the conversion of
pollutants to nontoxic or even useful chemicals. Thus,
this Special Issue focuses on resolving the
environmental problems by a catalysis technology,
including thermocatalysis, photocatalysis,
electrocatalysis and photoelectrocatalysis, and
research works relating to the catalytic removal of
pollutants or the catalytic synthesis of chemicals by a
green route are welcome. This Special Issue covers
experimental and theoretical investigations, as well as
reviews/perspectives/viewpoints. All article research
submissions should involve research at the molecular
level as well as well-found verified experiments.   
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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